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Contract Update: Union & Management “Locking 
Down” Ahead of September 20 Expiration 

Beginning September 7, the National Negotia-
tions Committee (NNC) will lock down with postal 
management for a week of intense contract negotia-
tions as the September 20 expiration of the current 
collective bargaining agreement approaches. Both 
the APWU officers and postal management will 
be in the same hotel, meeting daily at main table 
negotiations, craft tables, and other subcommittees 
where they will hash out the various proposals. All 
meetings will be conducted respecting all COVID-
related safety protocols including mask-wearing 
and social distancing.

The NNC has been meeting regularly with postal 
management, and has submitted over 90 proposals. 
These proposals include items to protect job secu-
rity and work opportunities, work rules and work-
ing conditions, increase career opportunities and 
improve conditions of work.

The APWU will submit additional proposals in 
the coming weeks including ones for “economic                                                                                                                                        
                                                                              

provisions” – wage increases, COLA, step increas-
es, etc.

Throughout this process, the NNC is keeping the 
APWU National Executive Board and the Rank 
and File Bargaining Advisory Committee updated 
about the process and developments of negotia-
tions. On August 24, the NNC hosted a second 
series of APWU Contract Town Hall events 
to update the members and answer questions. 
The Town Hall events and previous updates are 
available to watch on apwu.org or youtube.com/                                
apwucommunications.

APWU Leadership will continue to keep the 
membership updated on the progress of negotia-
tions.

Bakersfield Area Local (CA)

Gary Area Local (IN)

APWU Contract Negotiation Update Hotline 
Going Live on Sept. 7: 866-412-8061

The APWU is launching our hotline 
for instant contract negotiations updates! 
President Dimondstein will begin regularly 
updating the hotline on September 7 – when 
the lockdown with management starts. Call 
866-412-8061 for updates.

Send in Your Union Gear Day Photos!
Take a masked selfie or group picture with your 

masked coworkers while wearing your union 
sticker or other union gear and email it to ncc@
apwu.org. Be entered in a raffle to receive more 
union gear! Remember to send high resolu-
tion photos at their “original” file size. If you 
post photos on social media make sure you tag             
#APWUnited and @APWUNational! Rocky Mount Local (NC)


